


From: Mike Kritzman M ke.Kr tzman@Amer canTower.com
Subject: RE: Invo ce - ARK MULTICASTING, INC. @ WOODRUFF DT WI #273491 - Co o #OAA781198

Date: October 28, 2022 at 9:04 AM
To: T ffany Yu , Josh We ss , Ca eb We ss
Cc: Jeffrey Stewart , Carr e Fata o , Jenn fer Ferguson

Josh & Caleb,
Any feedback from the FCC yet?
 
Mike Kritzman
Vice President, Broadcast
American Tower Corporation
10 Presidential Way
Woburn, MA 01801
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From: Tiffany Yu 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 5:12 PM
To: Josh Weiss ; Caleb Weiss

Cc: Jeffrey Stewart ; Carrie Fatalo
; Mike Kritzman

; Jennifer Ferguson

Subject: Invoice - ARK MULTICASTING, INC. @ WOODRUFF DT WI #273491 - Collo
#OAA781198
 
Hi Josh and Caleb,
 
Per our conversation today about invoicing for shelters, Jeff Stewart worked with our legal
manager Jen Ferguson to produce the attached invoice. Please let us know if this will work.
 
Once you confirm that this is what you’re looking for, then Jeff will be able to draft the
invoice for the rest of the projects involving shelters.
 
Regards,
 
Tiffany Yu
Broadcast Business Development Manager
American Tower Corporation
10 Presidential Way
Woburn, MA 01801





From: "Meltzer, Ari" 
Date: January 12, 2023 at 8:18:40 PM CST
To: Josh Weiss 
Subject: RE: ATC

To whom it may concern:
 
I am writing regarding the status of certain stations licensed to Edge Spectrum,
Inc. (ESI) and operated by ARK Multicasting (ARK) and to address certain
issues regarding reimbursement.
 
ESI has pending a number of applications for tolling of the construction
deadlines for stations that were displaced in the post-Incentive Auction repack.
It is our understanding that the FCC continues to follow a lenient approach
toward stations that were displaced and will not take away a station or cancel a
construction permit as long as the station can demonstrate that the delay is
due to reasons beyond the licensee’s control. ESI has made this showing for
each of its stations, and we expect the FCC to grant the pending tolling
requests in short order.
 
Separately, many of these stations are eligible for reimbursement from the TV
Broadcaster Relocation Fund. We understand that American Tower has
expressed a concern that it may be responsible for reimbursing the FCC if
repack funds were used to pay for a facility and the station for which the
reimbursement was paid subsequently loses its license. That should not be the
case. First, as indicated above, we do not expect any ESI stations to lost their
licenses. Second, the FCC has indicated to us that it does not intend to seek
reimbursement for costs that were reasonably incurred even if a station
ultimately suspends operations. Finally, and perhaps most importantly for ATC,
issues regarding reimbursement funds are between the FCC and the licensee.
All submissions for reimbursement were made by ESI and all funds paid by the
FCC were paid to ESI. The FCC does not have contractual privity with ATC.
Accordingly, should the FCC seek repayment of any funds, it would seek
repayment from ESI, not ATC.  
 
I trust that this addresses your concerns. Please let me know if you have
further questions.
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